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Job Talking Points for Thanksgiving
The time is right to put out the welcome mat for homesick Ohioans
to return to Ohio for a job. Port Authority CEO Rick Platt, in a
Sunday op-ed piece of The Advocate, gives some talking points for
the Thanksgiving Day dinner table.  Won’t you help fill open jobs in
Licking County?

GO TO: RickPlatt.com

Manufacturing Opportunity Zone
The Western half of Heath and parts of the surrounding area are in
a federally-designated Opportunity Zone.  With the heart of the
largest manufacturing corridor in Central Ohio at the heart of this
new Zone, it’s clear this zone will take on a manufacturing
investment tone.  Rules have been published that give one more
large reason for investment in Central Licking County and the
Aerospace Center.  Stay tuned.

GO TO: FederalRegister.gov

911 Center/EMA Office Near Ready
The Licking County Regional
Communications Center facility on the
Port Authority’s Base Campus is take
shape. Though major electrical and
antennae changes await, the building
is near-ready for occupancy.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects


